
      2022 AED Placement Program  

Program Application Form 

The Holmen Area Rotary Club is now accepting applications from businesses located in the Holmen 

School District for the placement of Automatic External Defibrillator devices in their businesses.  

 Any questions, contact us at:          HolmenRotary@outlook.com 

Program Overview 

• Applicant business must be located within the Holmen School District (Holmen Area) 

• For-profit and not-for-profit businesses may apply. 

• Applications are due by 4/1/2022.   

• Grants will be awarded by the AED Project Team of the Holmen Area Rotary Club by 4/15/2022.     

 Applicants will receive a notice by 4/18/2022. 

• If selected by the Club, the Business will receive an AED equipment package including a unit and cabinet 

• Not all applicants will be awarded with an AED.  It is anticipated that at least 4 businesses will be selected. 

• Equipment will be available for installation by 5/1/2022.   

• The equipment must be placed in service in the Holmen Area. 

• The business must agree to 

o  list the AED installation on the PulsePoint smartphone App.   

o maintain the equipment for five years per the manufacturer's instructions.  

o Assign a staff member or volunteer to be responsible for the equipment 

Our Business would like to apply for an AED under this program 

Business Name: ________________________________ 

Business Address:  ________________________________ 

   ________________________________ 

Business Contact Information 

Name:   ________________________________ 

Contact Phone:  ________________________________ 

Contact Email:  ________________________________ 

Submitted by (signature): ___________________________ 

Application Deadline:  4/1/2022 

 Please submit application via an email:  HolmenRotary@outlook.com 


